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FLU VACCINATIONS 

 
After the success of the two recent clinics, and following the practice in  previous years, 

a third clinic is now to take place to enable those that were unable to make the earlier 

sessions. 

 

As forecast in the previous issue the next date for those who have not been protected 

will be on  

 

Saturday the 28th October from 8.00 am to 11.00 am. 

 

To check if you qualify for a free jab please go to the 'OUR RANGE OF SERVICES'  button 

on the front page of the surgery website and hit the Vaccination Schedule heading and 

scroll down to 'Flu Jab for people with medical conditions'. 

 

Vaccinations for children are available on the day, but they are by appointment only. 

Please contact reception to book a space. 

 

Many patients have not realised that the clinics are a month earlier this year, designed 

to extend the protection leading up to the more inclement months ahead. 

 

 

 

meanwhile……….. 

 

Keep Smiling! 

 

Previous issues can be found on the Surgery Website www.dorridgesurgery.co.uk, just click on the button 

‘NEWS FOR YOU’ in the left hand navigation bar. 

http://www.dorridgesurgery.co.uk

